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To: All Practices in Surrey and Sussex LMC

21- September 2017

Dear Colleagues
Surrey and Sussex LMC Observer Scheme

I am writing to all General Practitioners and Practice Managers to highlight a newly established scheme
to enable local General Practitioners and Practice Managers to attend, with an honorarium, one
meeting of their Local Medical Committee.

As you will be aware, the LMC plays a key role in representing the interests of General Practitioners,
and, their Practices, to a range of organisations, including CCGs, NHS England and Area Teams, and

Public Health Teams.

The aim of the scheme is to invite local colleagues who may be interested in their LMCs to attend one
meeting. In recognition of the pressures of current General Practice, a standard honorarium of
£262.50 for GPs, and £175..50 for Practice Managers, as well as travel costs would be paid.

The LMCis particularly interested to invite local General Practitioners, whether partners, salaried
doctors, or locum colleagues, who may be interested in joining their LMC and would like the
opportunity to experience a meeting. All Observers would be very welcome to participate in
discussions.

The LMC will fund one GP, and one Practice Manager for each meeting, and will hold a waiting list if
you wish to book in advance or express an interest when a space is available.

If you would be interested in attending a meeting, please contact:

sandra.rodbourne@sslmcs.co.uk West Sussex
marianne.pumphrey@sslmcs.co.uk East Sussex/Croydon
jane.forster@sslmcs.co.uk Surrey/Kingston & Richmond

If you are interested in joining the LMC, please contact me on (julius.parker@sslmcs.co.uk); in
particular the LMC has a number of vacancies in each LMC, where co-option prior to the four yearly
election cycle may be an option.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely
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Dr Julius Parker
Chief Executive

Local Medical Commitiees for
Croydan, Kingston & Richmond, Surrey,
East Sussex and Wesi Sussex

The White House 17 01372389270
18 Church Road F: 01372 389271
Leatherhead

Surrey KT22 8BB www.sshines.co.ulk
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